
 
A NEW BOWLING SEASON HAS STARTED!!! 

 

Come join us every Monday at 1:00 pm  
at 

ALL-STAR Bowl 
 

3 games are only $10.00 
GREAT EXERCISE!! 

 
 

For Information call Joan Dowdle @ 369-9539 or Al Iovino @ 369-0082 
 

The Unappreciated Cell Phone Call 

After a tiring day, a commuter settled down in his seat and closed his eyes.  As the train rolled out of 

the station, the young woman sitting next to him pulled out her cell phone and started talking in a loud 

voice.                                           Hi sweetheart.  It's Sue. I'm on the train." 

"Yes, I know it's the six thirty and not the four thirty, but I had a long meeting." 

"No, honey, not with that Kevin from the accounting office.  It was with The boss". 

"No sweetheart, you're the only one in my life".  "Yes, I'm sure, cross my heart!" 

Fifteen minutes later, she was still talking loudly.  When the man sitting next to her had enough, 

he leaned over and said into the phone..............”Sue, hang up the phone and come back to bed.” 

Sue doesn’t use her cell phone in public any longer! 

Submitted by Walter Strubel, #264 

  

 

This is a picture of one of the residents of Foxwood Village 
as a young adult.  Please send in your own picture and see 
if anyone can guess who you are! 

 This is my graduation photo from 1972 from 
Farmingdale State University.  I was going to go on to 
NYU for a degree in Business Education but decided 
my real calling in life was to be a wife, mother, and 
domestic engineer. 

 

 I love the Lord, people, walking, swimming, 
and cooking.  I have a special love for animals, 
especially dogs. 

 

I love living here at Foxwood Village! 

     WHO AM I ??? 


